 Welcome to Grace Baptist Church
“Where the ground is level at the cross!”
December 22, 2024
Merry Christmas Everyone!
 
Come together for Worship:
 
            “It Came Upon the Midnight Clear,”
“The First Noel,”
 
Advent Ceremony: Jim, Katie, and Sydney Wojke
 
Welcome and Announcements: Alan Minton
 
Worship through Our Singing:
 
            “Hark! the Herald Angels Sing,”
           
Special Music:  “Make Room,”
          
Worship through Prayer: Pastor Russ
 
Worship in God’s Word: Pastor Russ
 
            “Angels: Those Heavenly Ministers”
Luke 2:8-15; Hebrews 1:6-7, 14
 
Closing Song:
 
           “O Little Town of Bethlehem,”
 
Benediction:
 
 
 
 
Memory Verse of the Month: “For to us a child is born, to us a son is given, and the government will be on his shoulders. And he will be called Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God, Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace.”
 
A Grace Baptist Thank You… to those of you who assisted in Graceann Trube’s Celebration of Life. Your heartfelt service, support, food, and attendance were really appreciated. The Family was loved and well-served. Jesus was honored. Great Job Church! I’m so very proud of you.
 
No Christmas Eve Service Is Scheduled. We want to wish you and yours the sweetest Christmas blessings. Enjoy your family and friends in the Spirit of Christ.
 
Baptism Service Sunday, Dec. 29th: If you have not followed the Lord in Christian Baptism, you can do that next week. It would be like giving yourself to Jesus for Christmas. Make a note on the information form—or see Pastor Russ after service today. In one more way we help fulfill the Great Commission.
 
GBC’s New York New Years Eve Get Party Together: Our Annual get together provides some safe and casual fellowship to bring in the New Year. We’ll start the fun at 6pm and conclude at 9pm, (Same time as the East Coast’s midnight.)
Dress is casual.
 
Next Men’s Breakfast: Saturday, Jan. 4th, at 8:00. We should start out the new year with a great breakfast together. Come on out, guys!
 
Men’s Fraternity: Next meeting is Monday, Jan. 27th at 6:30pm in the Pastor’s Office.
 

